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Iain Wilson 

i Code A’ 

22 May 2002 

Chief Superintendent Stevens 
Professional Standards Department 
Hampshire Constabulau 
Police Headquarters 
West Hill 
Winchester 
SO22 5DB 

Dear Sir, 

Please find enclosed a copy of my formal complaint made to the Chief Constable with 
regards Det. Sup. John James and his investigation into my father’s and other deaths, at the 
Gosport War Memorial Hospital. 

I have been advised by the Chief Constable, to forward my complaint to you, in order that you 
can address the issues I have raised. I take it from that he has passed the buck, and its now 
down to you to explain how my fathers death was fully investigated and how now D.S. James 
does not feel that the CPS can prosecute. 

I would ask that you confinn receipt of this letter, and look forward to your early reply, 

Yours sincerely 

Iain Wilson, 


